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To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: April 9, 2018 
Re: Provision of Rh immunoglobulin (RhIg)  
 
 
Historically, Carter BloodCare has provided and delivered Rh immunoglobulin (RhIg) on 
an as needed basis.  As requests for this medication have become very infrequent, we 
will discontinue distribution effective immediately.  We are able to assist with providing 
distributor referrals if necessary.   
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns. 


